TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 3740
00 Chestnut Street Tower IT

October 2, 1984
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms, E., Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C., 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos, 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

By my June 13, 1984 letter to you, [VA transmitted a request for a license
amendment to revise the Physical Security Plan (PSP) for the Sequovah
Nuclea~ Plant to incorporate the Power Block Concept, as well as other
changes, As a result of the comments and questions bv C, Gaskins of the
NRC in a meeting with TVA on August 21, 1984, enclosed are five copies
(Nos. 6 through 10) of revised pages to the proposed license amendment.
These revised pages are being provided only for elarification purposes,
Also, as stated in the August 21, 1984 meeting, we plan to complete
implementation of the revision to the PSP within 120 days after approval by
the NRC,

The enclosed information contains Safeguards Information and is being sent
by registered mail. The signed receipt signifies that vou have received
this information and acknowledge that it contains safeguards material and
should be withheld from publiec Aisclosure as defined by 10 CFR Part 73.21

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-26813,

Very truly vyours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L M. Hillr,\réénr

Nuelear Licensing
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